Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN
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P-451

Cancellation of Prudential
Bache IRA Program Date

November 19, 1985

Prudential Bache is terminating their contract to provide Individual
Retirement Accounts for CSEA employees through payroll deductions (code 362).
The last payroll deductions to be taken for this program will be in the payroll
checks dated December 11, 1985 for Administration agencies and December 1%, 1985
for Institution agencies. Payroll deductions for this IRA program will be

cancelled automatically by the 0ffice of the State Comptroller at the end of
these periods.

Employees who have this IRA program will be contacted directly by
Prudential Bache and provided with information outlining optiomns availsble to

them. These employees may also select one of the other TRA programs available to
CSEA employees.

If you have any questions concerning this bulletin, contact the Payroll
Planning Unit at (518) 474-1246 or 4-1247.




